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It is our policy that all wear school uniform when attending school, representing 

the school, or when participating in a school-organised event outside normal 

school hours.  The aim is that pupils of Two Rivers High School will develop and 

feel a sense of community and belonging through the wearing of the school 

uniform.  From time to time, some issues of safety and comfort for individual 

pupils which may necessitate some changes to the normal uniform can be 

taken into consideration.   Items of jewellery which could be a health and 

safety risk are not allowed. 

The school asks that the uniform detailed below be followed: 

SCHOOL REQUIREMENTS 

 

School uniform is compulsory.  It can be purchased from a number of outlets 

including  

 
o SK School Uniforms  – in Buckingham Road 

o Online   – www.tesco.com/ues 

Alternatively, you may purchase a plain sweatshirt in the correct colour from 

any high street chain store or supermarket.  

 

Main School 
Navy blue sweatshirt/cardigan 

While polo shirt 

Black trousers or skirt 

Plain black shoes/black trainers 

 

Pioneer (Year 11+) 
Black sweatshirt/cardigan 

White polo shirt/blouse 

Black trousers or skirt 

Plain black shoes/black trainers 

 

A navy blue waterproof jacket is available with the school logo on 

 

 

PE 
Black shorts 

White T-shirt – available with the logo 

Trainers – must have non-marking soles for the 

sports hall 

Tracksuit/Jumper is advisable in cold conditions 

Rugby shirt (optional) 

 

Swimming 

Trunks (NOT shorts) for boys 

Swimsuit and swimming 

hat for girls 

Towel 

NO GOGGLES 

(A kit is provided by school when representing a team) 
 

 

  

http://www.tesco.com/ues


Two Rivers High School also have an on-site shop of pre-loved items where we 

can provide items of school clothing.  Please ask the office for more 

information. 

 

Please do NOT buy black pumps to use for PE as they do not support the foot 

and ankle when running.  Students will be doing PE outside on the field or in 

the Sports Hall.  If they are doing gymnastics, dance or trampolining they will 

be in bare feet.  They may wear specialised dance shoes or trampoline shoes 

if they own them but please do not buy these especially. 

 

If students need to be excused from PE for any reason, please provide a note 

of explanation or leave a message with the school office.  

 

Forest School 

 

During Forest School lessons students are advised to wear a coat, hat and 

gloves in the cold weather and a sun hat in the summer.  Wellies and 

waterproof clothing are provided by the school although students can bring 

their own if preferred. 

 


